
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to Sycolin Creek Elementary School! My name is
Rebecca Hose and I am excited to be your child’s
kindergarten teacher! I graduated college in Pennsylvania
at the University of Pittsburgh and Saint Vincent College with
a degree in Education. I then graduated from George
Mason University with a master’s degree in Education
Leadership as a Math Specialist. This is my 12th year of
teaching and my third year at Sycolin Creek!

I believe that relationships are one of the most important
parts of education for students, teachers, and parents. I am
excited to collaborate with you to support your child! Social
and emotional learning is very important in my classroom as
it is key to building friendships and academic success. I
believe in making learning interactive and engaging for all
students, and look forward to sharing my love of learning
with your child.

Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns at
rebecca.hose@lcps.org or (571) 252-2910. I look forward to
meeting you very soon at Kindergarten Orientation.

Mrs. Rebecca Hose


